Horseshoe Lake Newsletter
August 21, 2022

Hello Everyone,

Here is the update of today’s manual removal of Eurasian water milfoil (EWM). Dave and Lana
removed as many of the plants as they could today. Attached is a picture of the plant mass that
Dave and Lana Blumer removed today. Thanks to Kevin Keenan and Roy Nickel for their help
and response to my last-minute email this morning. Thank you to others who | called to disturb
your Sunday morning when | was looking for volunteers. Dave will send a shapefile of the
location of the bed to Matt Berg. Matt Berg will conduct a survey of the lake this fall.

Again, when you are on shore be watchful for EWM fragments. Please report them to me or any
of our board members.

Ed Wink
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